

Infant, Toddler, Preschool & School Age Programs July & August 2022 Newsletter

Summer "Camp" Activities

Outdoor Activities: Water sprinklers, basketball, group games, free play on equipment and bouncy house. Please bring a bathing suit, towel, etc., to be ready for water play whenever weather permits.

<u>Indoor Activities</u>: Arts & Crafts, science exploration, building & construction with blocks, Legos, magnetic builders, and other materials. Puzzle challenges, reading and math fun and dramatic play.

Frequent fun ice cream treats, including creating own ice cream sundaes, as well as ice pops: in addition to the usual nutritious snacks.

Special Visit

The Mad Scientist Wednesday, August 17th

• Preschoolers: 10:00 A.M. – 11:00 A.M.

School Age Children: 11:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.

New Family Orientation

Thursday, August 25th – Please see attached flyer

<u>Transition Days – Center is Closed</u>

Monday, 8/29/22 & Tuesday, 8/30/22

Our Staff will be busy getting ready for the start of the 2022-2023 School Year for current child on Wednesday, 8/31/2022.

In July, we will be visited by a NAEYC Assessor as part of our Re-accreditation process. We do not know the exact dates, and we will only have 1 day notice. This could affect dates for trips for the Older School Age children; be assured we will make up any "lost trip dates".



Summer Program What to Bring!



- Bathing Suit
- Water Bottle refillable

• Towel

- Extra Clothes
- Water Shoes
- Lunch
- Sunscreen



Please Note: We are a <u>Nut Free Center</u>

Please label all items with your child's name.



Thank you for choosing Mt. Olive Child Care & Learning Center for your child's future care and education!

You're invited to join us for the <u>New Family Orientation Sessions for Parents</u> **

Thursday, 8/25/22

(Please let us know which time slot you would prefer. We will try to accommodate your choice.)

6:00 P.M. – 6:45 P.M. 6:45 P.M. – 7:30 P.M.

- Learn all about our research-based & NAEYC approved Creative Curriculum
 - Meet other new families
 - Meet the teachers
 - Find out about all Center programs & activities

**In order to enable the teaching staff to talk with individual parents, we will not be able to provide child care during this event.

Thank you for your understanding.

RSVP as soon as possible and no later than 8/18/22: Please call Pat at 973-426-1525 or send a reply to admin@mtolivechildcare.org

~ Light refreshments will be provided ~